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LHT BILL SIGNED INTO LAW
To: ACEC California Members

AB 2434, ACEC California's bill to preserve the ACEC Life/Health Trust (LHT)
in California, has been signed by the Governor! This bill takes effect on January
1, 2025.  Thank you for the large number of written responses from ACEC California
member firms and individuals in support for our Life/Health Trust bill throughout this
entire process!

What’s Next? The Life/Health Trust and United Healthcare will host a webinar very
soon for BROKERS - please watch your inbox for the invite. This will provide an
overview of AB 2434 and answer questions on next steps for those seeking coverage
extensions thru January 1, January 1 renewals, and new coverage. ACEC California
will also organize a webinar for FIRMS to provide similar information and answer any
questions members may have. More details to come. 

Please contact John Krebsbach if you are seeking a quote.

Please contact any of the following ACEC California staff if you have any other
questions:
Tyler Munzing
Voleck Taing
Gaby Cervantes
Brad Diede

Please watch for emails from ACEC California, the Life/Health Trust, and United
Healthcare for additional webinar details. Thank you again for your continued support
for ACEC California and our industry at large!
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